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Officer Identified in Critical Collision Investigation in Prince 

George’s County 

BALTIMORE, MD (August 15, 2023) – The Independent Investigations Division of the 

Maryland Office of the Attorney General has identified the involved officer in a critical collision 

that occurred on Sunday, August 13, in the town of Morningside. 

 

The involved Morningside Police Department officer has been identified as Officer Stephen 

Huddleston. Officer Huddleston has been with the department for one year.  

 

A vehicle driven by a shooting suspect struck the car of a civilian, who suffered life-threatening 

injuries. The injured man remains hospitalized in critical condition. 

 

The Independent Investigations Division, with the assistance of the Maryland State Police Crash 

Team, continues to investigate the circumstances of the collision. To read the original news 

release, click here. 

 

https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2023/081523.pdf 
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